August 26, 2022

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Northwest Justice Project

We are coming to you for guidance on several important matters. Please fill out this quick
three-question poll by 4pm on Thursday, September 1st.

The poll can be found here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JR77TMN

Questions? Contact Valarie Peaphon, Union Representative,

valarie@opeiu8.org
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